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March 25, 2016

The Honorable Kimberly D. Bose
Secretary
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission
888 First Street, NE
Washington, DC 20426

Re: California Independent System Operator Corporation
Docket No. ER15-861-008
Notification of Implementation of Available Balancing Capacity
Procedure and Effective Date of Tariff Revisions

Dear Secretary Bose:

Pursuant to the Commission’s letter order issued in this proceeding on March 10,
20161, the California Independent System Operator Corporation (CAISO) submits this
letter to notify the Commission that the Available Balancing Capacity procedure has
been implemented as of March 23, 2016, which is thus the actual effective date of the
tariff revisions relating to that procedure and referenced in the March 10 order. In
accordance with the procedure directed by the March 10 order, this notification is being
submitted through the eTariff system under Type of Filing Code 150 – Report.

Respectfully Submitted,
By: /s/ Anna A. McKenna

Anna A. McKenna
Assistant General Counsel

California Independent System
Operator Corporation
250 Outcropping Way
Folsom, CA 95630
Tel: 916-351-4400
Fax: 916-608-7222

Counsel for the California Independent
System Operator Corporation

1 Cal. Indep. Sys. Operator Corp., 154 FERC ¶ 61,185 (2016).
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